
From: Dave
To: KathyHope Erickson
Subject: Re: Plat
Date: Thursday, July 19, 2018 3:07:13 PM

Thank you Kathy,
I’ll attach a photo that includes proposed lot 3 and our current house that is on proposed lot 4
Peace
Davey

Ahoy! From Davey
www.puffinsandwhales.com 

On Jul 19, 2018, at 3:01 PM, KathyHope Erickson <kathyhope.erickson@cityofsitka.org> wrote:

Hi Davey – as mentioned, we need a photo of lot 4 for the plat application packet – thanks!
 
KathyHope Erickson
Planning Office
747-1814
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